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9th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents 

PE Lessons 
 

Please see the PE Timetable for the Autumn Term 

 

Monday 
Year 1 
Year 3 

Tuesday 
Year 1 
Year 6 

Wednesday 
Reception 
Year 5 

Thursday 
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 (Swimming) 

Friday 
Year 2 
Year 5 
Year 6 

 
 

To help us ensure a high standard of PE, and to help ensure we keep children healthy and 
safe, I would like to update you on our PE guidelines. 
 

 Years 1-6 have 2 PE sessions per week, one indoor and one outdoor 
 Full PE kit should be brought into school on both these days 

 
Children require a PE Kit consisting of: 

 Purple T shirt 
 Black shorts 
 Black socks 
 trainers 
 A tracksuit in a dark colour is also needed for outside PE. 

 
 It is necessary to have trainers for outdoor PE.  Normal school shoes are 

NOT appropriate 
 

 If a pupil does not bring appropriate kit, they may be asked to complete an 
alternative activity 

 
 NO jewellery should be worn.  

 

 Long hair must be tied back 

We ask that your child’s uniform has a name clearly written inside so that we can 
return it to your child if it is lost. 



 

 

 

 

The Nursery children will be taking part in short lesson, however for the Autumn and Spring 

Term, they will not need any PE kit as they only take off socks and shoes. During the 

Summer Term children will need shorts and a T-shirt as they start preparing for moving up 

into Reception. 

 

Children are welcome to bring their kits into school on a Monday and leave it in the 

cloakroom so that is in school ready for their lessons. Kits can be taken home on a Friday to 

be washed. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Lindsey Corbett 

Principal 


